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Nick Wright Planning, PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

Urban Movement and Civic Engineers

e-mail: consultations@gobike.org

web: www.gobike.org

By e-mail to: nick@nickwrightplanning.co.uk Ref: TF/SI
09 July 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,
THE GLASGOW AVENUES PROJECT, ARGYLE STREET

Thank you for the on-street consultations held last month and the stakeholder event on 25 June
that you held and the opportunity to comment on the initial proposals for changes to Argyle
Street and Trongate. We have encouraged our members to respond to the short on-line survey
and | think you are aware that two of our members attended the 25 June event through their
involvement with local Community Councils.

We are very excited about the proposals, which appear to be bringing to reality the sort of

environment in Glasgow that we have been campaigning for. We very much look forward to
seeing the plans develop and being involved in any further consultations.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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